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School closes 3.15pm Friday 24th Oct, reopens Monday 3rd Nov  
Morrcl o

Class 2 church visit 
Pupils in Class 2 visited 

Willington Methodist church 
on Tuesday. They enacted a 
baptism service and the 

church kindly donated a bible for 
the school. The children were well 

behaved and had a very enjoyable visit. 
 

Walk with Wellies day 
Following the letter sent out with pupils, 
we would be grateful for any volunteers 

from parents/grandparents/carers who 
could come on the walk with the school. 

A packed lunch would be 
needed as the walk takes 

place over lunchtime. 
Please contact a member 

of staff if you would be 
able to join us. Thank you. 
 

Banners 
School had a competition to design 3 

banners, and the winning efforts have 
been made. They are for Best Effort, 

Best Attendance and Best at Lunchtime 
and will be presented in the awards 

ceremony that take place every Monday. 
 
 

 

School admissions 2015/16 
Parents can apply on-line for a school 

place for their child this year. All the 
information to enable you to do this is 
available from the Council’s website: 

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
We also have cards at the school office 

telling parents how they can access the 
Parent’s Guide (the admissions 

brochure) and the on-line application 
form using the above link. 
 

International School Award 
We are hoping to achieve 

the Silver International 
School Award this academic 

year. To help us achieve 
this, we have formed a 

partnership with Kiungururia Primary 
School in Nakuru County, Kenya. We will 
be completing lots of exciting projects 

over this year, the first being a walk in 
wellies in November as a fundraiser to 

help the school to buy a laptop for the 
pupils. For more information, check our 

International School link on our website. 
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Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 
through the link on the school website. 

Please leave comments on our posts, 
which are monitored by Miss Potts and 
need to be approved before they show 

on the site for E safety reasons. 
 

 
 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 
from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 
old and new, are welcome 

to attend. 

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------  
    

Friday 24th October    - School closes half term holiday 
Monday 3rd November    - School reopens  
Monday 3rd November                            - History Week WW1 

Monday 10th November    - C3 trip to Arbeia S Shields 
- Year 6 Safety Carousel N Aycliffe 

Wednesday 12th November    - Year 5 Multiskills at Parkside 
Thursday 13th November    - Whole school ‘Walk with wellies’ 

Thursday 20th November    - Tempest photographers 8.30-12.00 
Mon 17th to Fri 21st November                 - Assessment week 
Friday 21st November    - C1 Methodist church ‘Xmas journey’ 

Tuesday 25th November    - Parent’s evening 1.15 – 5.00pm 
Thursday 27th November    - KS2 Netball Festival at Parkside 

Friday 28th November    - School closed Teacher Training day 
Wednesday 10th December                       - KS1 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 

Thursday 11th December                         - KS2 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 
Monday 15th December                           - Awards assembly 9 -10am 

- KS1 party 1 -3pm 
Tuesday 16th December                           - Christmas fair 1.30 – 3pm 
Wednesday 17th December                        - Christmas lunch 11.30 -12.15 

- Whole school panto 1.30 – approx. 4pm 
Thursday 18th December                          - KS2 party 1 - 3pm  

Friday 19th December                              - Carols around the tree 9.15 – 10.15 
- School closes Xmas holidays 



Monday 5th January                               - School reopens 
 


